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Nick Toth

From: Nick Toth
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 6:08 PM
To: Stephen DeLeo
Cc: newenglandceremonies@gmail.com; Berta Raposo
Subject: Re: HH 41R State Street Sign

Thank you, received  
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Stephen DeLeo <steve@fedprop.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 3:48:21 PM 
To: Nick Toth <ntoth@bristolri.gov> 
Cc: newenglandceremonies@gmail.com <newenglandceremonies@gmail.com>; Berta Raposo <braposo@fedprop.com> 
Subject: HH 41R State Street Sign  
  

 
Good Day,  
 
This will act as Landlord Permission for the proposed signage at 41R State Street submitted by our 
tenant, New England Ceremonies, LLC. 
 
Feel free to reach out with any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Hope-High Realty Trust, LLC 
Stephen DeLeo, President 
 
Stephen DeLeo 
steve@fedprop.com 
궭궮 401-253-2780 Direct 
궭궮 401-253-5700 Main 
긎긑긒긏긐긓 401-489-1848 Cell 
궴궵궶궷궸궹궺궻 401-253-5431 Fax 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

This e-mail message is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you feel that you received this e-mail by accident, please notify the 
sender immediately and delete this e-mail and destroy all copies of it. Thank you. 
 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact 
your IT Department  
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